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Ash Wednesday 2021
Dear Friends,
My annual Lent Appeal encourages us, as a Diocesan Family, to recognise that every individual small effort and act of generosity, when combined with those of others in the Diocese, matters enormously in enabling us to be what Jesus calls us to be, Good News to the needy. Whatever you may have contributed to past appeals may not, you might think, amount to much; but combined with the contributions of others, we have been able to give away to worthy causes over £100,000.  Every penny or pound on its own may seem meagre or insignificant, but together with all of the others they become the means of relieving suffering and alleviating needs experienced by others. 
Each charity to have benefitted in the past has expressed enormous gratitude for what we have done, and lives have been changed for the better. 
This year again, four charities will benefit from the Appeal. Details of these come with this letter and further details can be found on the internet. I received a record number of suggestions this year, and am grateful to those who made them for their thoughtfulness and goodness. Despite not being included above, each of the other charities suggested will receive a donation from the Mission & General Fund. The four selected to benefit this year are:

· Hearing Dogs for Deaf People (Commended by Mrs Joanna Jones)
· Faith in Families (Committed to by the Bishop)
· Helping Our Homeless Wales (Based in Llandrindod Wells, and commended by Rachael Storer)
· St Madoc Christian Centre (Based on Gower, and commended by Tim Ardouin)
Further details of all four charities can be found on their various websites and / or Facebook pages and you may wish to invite representatives or those who have commended them to come and speak about their work at Parish, Ministry Area or Deanery services or other gatherings. 
Many of you are now well experienced in devising either imaginative or traditional methods of raising money for the Appeal. Many of you also personally set something aside as a your own discipline as Lent progresses. 
However, you choose to proceed, I thank you in advance for doing the little things with love and with care, and I wish you well in your planning and in your efforts for others.

Jesus said ‘In that you failed to do this for the least of these, my brothers and sisters, you failed to do it for me’

With my thanks, my love and my prayers as always.

+ JOHN SWANSEA & BRECON

MAKING PAYMENTS:

· Because the Bishop’s Fund for Emergencies is itself a CAF (charitable) fund, it is not possible to Gift Aid money direct to it. However, donors may pay to their PCC’s through Gift Aid and parishes may pass on the money (with the recovered tax). 
· Parochial or personal cheques for the Appeal should be made out to the ‘Bishop of Swansea & Brecon (Emergency)’ and should be sent to Ely Tower, Castle Square, Brecon, LD3 9DJ.

· Payments may be specifically directed to any of the charities. If not specified, payments will be divided equally between all four.
· Please try to ensure that payments are made by the middle of September. 
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